Letter of Philip Bialowitz, Youngest survivor of extermination camp of Sobibor, Lecturer,
Member of Honor of “Yiddele’ Memory”

Mr Philip BIALOWITZ
248, Cambria Avenue
Little Neck NY 11362
USA

Warsaw, September 26th 2013

Miss Rachel KESSELMAN
President-Founder of “Yiddele’ Memory”
73, Bd Grosso. 06000 Nice - France

Dear Miss Kesselman,

As Holocaust Survivor of Extermination Camp of Sobibor in Poland, I am glad
to confirm that I am a Member of Honor of your Organization “Yiddele’
Memory” since September 2011 (Young Children of Holocaust Survivors’
Organization).

Besides, your idea of creating the 1* Jewish Open Air Museum in Europe that
will show at least 40 Jew1sh Bulldlngs in a beautiful city as Radomsko, mainly
built by the Jews in the 19" century, is a fantastic historical and cultural Project !

This action will remain forever and is a great tool to teach people and especially
the youth about Jewish Culture in Poland and about Holocaust.

Don’t forget that in a few years, there will be no more direct witnesses of what
happened in extermination camps.

Therefore, I support your Project and I ask to people of good will to morally and
financially help you.

Good luck and Cordial Shalom,

Philip Bialowitz




